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2/4: Meeting with Sheriff’s Work Release Program. Superintendent 
Kawamura and I met with representatives from the Sacramento County 
Sheriff’s Department Work Release Program to discuss the success of our 
ongoing use of the program’s work busses. Sheriff’s staff indicated that we 
could also obtain specific individuals from the program to work on a longer 
term basis with the District. The workers could serve in an internship 
capacity as long as we needed them and all billing through the Sheriff’s 
Work Release Program would remain on an hourly basis. 
 
2/4: ARFCD Public Outreach Committee meeting. The Public Outreach 
Committee met with Robin Hardy and Vicki Mongan to review ideas for 
District flyers. 
 
2/10: DWR DMP Pipe Removal meeting. I met with Nancy Moritz from 
Mead and Hunt, Tim Williams from Kleinfelder Associates and 
representatives from the USACE and the CVFPB to review the plan for the 
proper abandonment of a pipe near Interstate 5. The group discussed the 
ability for CVFPB and the Corps to determine that the work could be 
approved as maintenance.  
 
2/11: ARFCD Personnel Committee meeting. The Personnel Committee 
met with Legal Counsel Julia Jenness to discuss establishing certification 
bonuses for employees with a Qualified Applicator’s Certificate, adding an 
additional position for a new employee at the District, and updating the 
Total Compensation Study for 2020. 
 
2/14: American River Flood Control District Board of Trustees 
meeting. The Board met in regular session. The agendized items included 
a Scope of Work for assessment services from SCI Consulting Group, Final 
Designs for the roof replacement from Lionakis, and review of the Audio 
Recording Policy. 
 
2/25: LAR Bank Protection Working Group meeting. I attended this 
meeting to hear updates on the proposed bank protection site designs for 
Howe Avenue, River Park, and Campus Commons. 
 
2/25: Sacramento City Council Meeting. I attended this meeting to hear 
discussions on the City’s proposed ordinance to declare levees as critical 
infrastructure which would enable law enforcement to remove camps. 
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